HERITAGE COMMISSION
Town of Danville, NH

CERTIFICATE OF REVIEW OF HERITAGE COMMISSION PROCEDURES
January 26, 2022

The Heritage Commission reviewed its Rules of Procedure in December of 2021, as it is required
to do every three years.

The Commission voted on January 26, 2022 not to make any changes to its current Rules of
Procedure. Therefore, the Rules of Procedure adopted by the Commission in 2018, and filed
with the Danville Town Clerk, shall remain in effect until a future review.

Carol Baird, Chairman
Danville Heritage Commission



